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DATE:  December 1, 2021 

TO:  Honorable Council President Jennifer Campbell 
  Honorable Councilmembers 
    
FROM:  Mayor Todd Gloria        

SUBJECT:       Reappointment to the San Diego Housing Commission Board of  
            Commissioners 
___________________________________________________ 

I am pleased to reappoint Ryan Clumpner to the San Diego Housing Commission 
Board of Commissioners to a term ending January 2, 2026.  

Mr. Clumpner brings over 15 years of experience in public policy and communications 
in both the private and public sectors. His experience includes serving as Chief of 
Staff for elected officials in the California State Assembly and the San Diego City 
Council. He also has worked for a national public affairs consulting agency, handling 
public outreach and communications for candidates and ballot measures across the 
country at all levels of government, from small municipalities to statewide. In 2016, 
Mr. Clumpner launched a boutique consultancy business, focused on providing 
strategic advice to business associations and ballot measure campaigns. He studied 
Political Science and History at UC Davis. 

I thank Mr. Clumpner for his continued service to the City.  
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cc: Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney  
Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk  
Jeff Kawar, Interim Independent Budget Analyst 
Rick Gentry, San Diego Housing Commission 
 

  

 


